Attachment #4

Diana Griffith

Subject: FW: Conflict of Interest Letter Needed

From: Gary Lamppa [mailto:glamppa@crdllc.net]
Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2015 4:15 PM

To: Susan Thornton <susan.thornton@I|ccmr.leg.mn>
Subject: Re: Conflict of Interest Letter Needed

| have declared a conflict of interest for 183g the Tower Historic Harbor project. While working for SEH, | secured this
project for SEH engineering and upon my retirement they have retained me as a consultant. | understand that | cannot
participate in advocating for or voting as it has to do with this project. Thank you.

Sent from my iPad

Gary Lamppa, Principal

Community Resource Development
Office phone: 651-770-7417

Cell phone: 218-260-9639
glamppa@crdllc.net






